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Friday 21st May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Department for Education has announced changes to relationships and sex education (RSE). All 

schools are required to comply with the updated requirements from September 2021.  This means that 

we have been reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so we can be sure our RSE provision is appropriate 

for our pupils based on their: 

• Age 

• Physical and emotional maturity 

• Religious and cultural backgrounds 

• Special educational needs and/or disabilities 

 

Here’s how you can help: 

As a school community, we are committed to working in partnership with parents and all 

stakeholders within it and as such we need your feedback to help us do this. 

We would like to invite you to: 

• take the opportunity to view our draft policy  

• complete a questionnaire that you will receive via school spider next week in order for your 

feedback to be captured 

• join a focus group through parent forum 

 

Our parent forum group on 16th June 2021 at 6.30pm will form our focus group.  The meeting should take 

no more than 1 hour. If you would like to participate, please email admin@tarporleyce.cheshire.sch.uk or 

call the school office on 01829 708188 before 9th June 2021. 

 

You can read through our draft RSE policy on our school website 

http://www.tarporleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/rse-consultation/104377 where you will also find 

information about our ‘No Outsiders’ approach to relationships, education and the equality act.   

 

The consultation will run from Friday 21st May until Friday 25th June 2021. 

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

K Forrester 
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